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Lee, Chris

From: Historic Preservation Commission
Sent: Tuesday, June 15, 2021 11:53 AM
To: Lee, Chris
Subject: FW: Superior St. Cottages

For the ZND file, please.  
 
Tim Askin, Senior Planner 
Historic Preservation Commission 
City of Milwaukee 
414-286-5712 
Tim.Askin@Milwaukee.gov 

 

From: Dimitrijevic, Marina <Marina@milwaukee.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, June 15, 2021 11:52 AM 
To: robtjohn@milwpc.com; Historic Preservation Commission <HPC@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: Re: Superior St. Cottages 
 
Thank you! Copying the Historic Preservation Commission here.  
 
Terri Williams 

Legislative Assistant 

Milwaukee Common Council 

Alderwoman Marina Dimitrijevic | 14th District 

200 East Wells Street   

Milwaukee, WI 53202 

414.286.2873 | fax 414.286.3456  

Terri.Williams@milwaukee.gov 

 

You may use our Click for Action online system to report city service 

requests: https://iframe.publicstuff.com/#?client_id=1000167  

 

Sign up for Aldermanic District 14 monthly e-newsletter and other updates at https://city.milwaukee.gov/enotify 
 

From: robtjohn@milwpc.com <robtjohn@milwpc.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 15, 2021 10:48:29 AM 
To: Dimitrijevic, Marina <Marina@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: Superior St. Cottages  
  

Dear Alderperson Marina 

The purpose of this message is that I, BUILDER of  the State Historical Marker at the corner of Superior and 
Russell Ave., SUPPORT the designation of the Bay View cottages just to the south as historic structures related 
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to the Iron Mill.  My reasoning is that the cottages are a large contributor and adjacent part of the iron 
Mill.  Their presence reminds the community as well as the adjacent marker of what generated much of Bay 
View. John Ebersol   


